
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR LONDON N. BREED 
SAN FRANCISCO MAYOR 
 
 
   
  

 

1 DR. CARLTON B. GOODLETT PLACE, ROOM 200 
SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94102-4681 

TELEPHONE: (415) 554-6141 

To: Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
From:  Ashley Groffenberger, Mayor’s Budget Director 
Date: June 1, 2021 
Re: Minimum Compensation Ordinance and the Mayor’s FY 2021-22 and FY 2022-23 
 Proposed Budget 
 
Madam Clerk, 
 
Pursuant to San Francisco Administrative Code, SEC 12P.3, the minimum compensation for 
nonprofit corporations will be $17.34 and will be $18.00 for public entities as of July 1, 2021. 
This letter provides notice to the Board of Supervisors that the Mayor’s Proposed Budget for 
Fiscal Years (FY) FY 2021-22 and FY 2022-23 contains funding to support minimum 
compensation wage levels for nonprofit corporations and public entities in FY 2021-22 and FY 
2022-23. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact my office. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ashley Groffenberger 
Mayor’s Budget Director 
 
 
cc:  Members of the Board of Supervisors 

Budget & Legislative Analyst’s Office 
Controller 


